MFA H

The Glassell School of Art

August 14, 2000

John Ewing 670 E. Woodlawn #3 San Antonio TX 78212

Joseph Havel
Director

Dear John,

Thank you for your letter and articles. I would be very interested in having you apply for the Core Critical Studies Residency. The next round of applications is due on April 1, 2001. We will be looking to fill two positions at that time and I am optimistic about how things are beginning to work in this very new program.

I am sending along a copy of our old brochure. We are currently producing a new one that will list changes including an increased stipend, which this year is \$6,500 and will probably increase again. We will forward you a new brochure when it is printed. Keep in touch.

With best wishes,

Joseph Havel

MFA H

The Glassell School of Art

April 16, 2001

John Ewing 670 E. Woodlawn Avenue #3 San Antonio TX 78212-3570

Joseph Havel Director Dear John,

The selection committee for the 2001-2002 Core Program has met and reviewed your application for a Critical Studies position. The jury panel included Valerie Olsen, Assistant Director of Glassell School; Lane Relyea, Director of the Core Program for 2001-2002 and myself. As usual, we had more applications than positions.

Your name has been placed on a brief wait list. We will know by May 15 and will notify you as soon as possible as to your status. We personally want to commend you on the quality of your work. We wish we had more positions to offer. Please notify us if you do not wish to remain on the wait list.

Sincerely,

Joseph Havel

Director, Glassell School

Lane Relyea

Director, Core Program



The Glassell School of Art

May 15, 2001

John Ewing 670 E. Woodlawn Ave. #3 San Antonio TX 78212-3570

Joseph Havel Director Dear John,

Thank you so much for agreeing to remain on the wait list. We have now received a positive response from both candidates who were offered positions. We wish we had another position to offer you, but unfortunately we do not. Thank you again for sending us your materials. We wish you the very best in whatever you do.

With best wishes,

Joseph Havel

Director, Glassell School

Lane Relyea

Director, Core Program